
SAS increases flights to New York
As demand for both leisure and business travel to the United States increases, SAS expands the number of flights from
Stockholm and Oslo to New York.

New York will be served with daily flights from Stockholm as well as with 4 weekly flights from Oslo, in addition to existing
daily flights from Copenhagen. SAS will in total be flying 12 direct routes to the United States this fall and winter.

“SAS is very pleased to be able to increase our operation to New York from Scandinavia. Many people are looking forward to
visiting family and friends in the United States and the New York routes are also important for both business travel and air
cargo,” says EVP and Chief Commercial Officer Karl Sandlund.

The full list of SAS’ destinations to the United States for fall and winter can be found at the end of this press release.

Read more about SAS traffic program

SAS Flexible options

SAS has introduced more flexible rebooking options to make things easier for the customers. Read more about SAS Flexible
Booking (länk)

SAS Safe travel

Over the past years, SAS has introduced a range of measures and procedures to ensure safe air travel during the pandemic. Read
more about our measures at SAS Safe Travel (länk). To make it easier for SAS travelers, SAS has developed a digital platform,
SAS Travel Ready Center, where travelers can prepare for their travel, check out entry restrictions and requirements for travel.

SAS new fleet with reduced emissions

SAS continue to bring in new and fuel-efficient aircraft and has one of Europe’s most modern fleets. The new aircraft have 15–
30% lower fuel consumption, compared with the aircraft they replace. The new state-of-the-art aircraft will give SAS customers
a more pleasant, comfortable and sustainable way of traveling.

SAS’ US routes and departures Fall/Winter 2021:

• Copenhagen-New York – 7 weekly
• Copenhagen-Chicago – 7 weekly
• Copenhagen-Los Angeles – 4 weekly
• Copenhagen-San Francisco – 3 weekly
• Copenhagen-Washington DC – 3 weekly
• Copenhagen-Boston -  3 weekly
• Copenhagen-Miami – 3 weekly
• Oslo-New York – 4 weekly
• Oslo-Miami – 1 weekly
• Stockholm-New York – 7 weekly
• Stockholm-Chicago – 3 weekly
• Stockholm-Miami – 3 weekly

For more information, please contact:  
SAS Press Office, phn +46 8 797 2944

SAS, Scandinavia’s leading airline, with main hubs in Copenhagen, Oslo and Stockholm, flies to
destinations in Europe, USA and Asia. Spurred by a Scandinavian heritage and sustainability values,
SAS aims to be the global leader in sustainable aviation. We will reduce total carbon emissions by 25
percent by 2025, by using more sustainable aviation fuel and our modern fleet with fuel-efficient aircraft.
In addition to flight operations, SAS offers ground handling services, technical maintenance and air
cargo services. SAS is a founding member of the Star Alliance™, and together with its partner airlines
offers a wide network worldwide.

https://www.sas.se/vart-trafikprogram/?utm_source=sasgroup.net&utm_medium=pressrelease
https://www.flysas.com/en/travelreadycenter/

